October 28, 1982

H. E. Book, Chief

radiological Safety Branch

tnited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

walnut Creek, California 94596

To whom It May Concern:

please find the enclosed linearity tests for the dose calibrator.
helieve the linearity tests and accompanyinag face letter from the
nuclear medicine technician is gelf-explanatory.

Sincerely yours,

b ‘:

Roger D. Fellows, M.D.
radiation Safety Officer
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